
2700 Post Oak Blvd., Suite 300 
Houston, Texas 77056 
713-621-7330

February 21, 2025 

Joel D. Feldman, Esq. 
One Logan Square 
130 North 18th Street; Suite 1600 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Dear Mr. Feldman, 

On behalf of Kinetik, I want to express our sincere appreciation for your powerful 
presentations on distracted driving. When you first spoke to our employees in 2023, 
your story deeply moved our team. Your return in January 2025 had an even 
greater impact.

Hearing your story again reinforced the critical importance of staying focused behind 
the wheel. Many of us walked away with a renewed commitment to eliminating 
distractions while driving. Your dedication to raising awareness through End 
Distracted Driving (enddd.org) is truly commendable, and your ability to connect 
with audiences on such a personal level is inspiring.

Thank you for sharing your message with us. We look forward to continuing to 
support your mission and promote safe driving practices within our organization. 

Sincerely, 

Wesley Carter VP – Operations Risk Management and Reliability




